
 Notice of Budget Committee Meeting 
 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee for the City of Astoria, Clatsop County, State of 
Oregon, to discuss the proposed budget, including state revenue sharing, for the fiscal year 
July 1, 2018 to June 30, 2019 will be held on Tuesday, April 24, 2018 at 6:00 P.M. at the City 
Council Chambers, City Hall, 1095 Duane Street.  
 
The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comment from the 
public on the budget.  This is a public meeting where deliberation by the Budget Committee 
may take place.   
 
This meeting will include a public hearing to receive comments from any person concerning the 
proposed budget and use of State shared revenues.  A copy of the proposed budget may be 
inspected on or after 5:00 p.m., April 19, 2018, at the Finance Department, 1095 Duane Street, 
or on the City’s website at www.astoria.or.us.   
 
This meeting is accessible.  Should language interpretation or other accommodations be 
required, please contact the City Manager's office, (503) 325-5824, 48 hours before the 
meeting. 
 
 Budget Officer 
 Brett Estes, City Manager 
 
 
 
Date:  April 4, 2018 
 
Publish: The Daily Astorian 
 
 April 6, 2018

http://www.astoria.or.us/


 Notice of Budget Committee Meeting 
 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee for the Astor East Urban Renewal and Astor West 
Urban Renewal Districts (Astoria Development Commission) of the City of Astoria, Oregon, will 
be held on Tuesday, April 24, 2018 immediately following the City of Astoria Council meeting 
which begins at 6:00 P.M. in the City Council Chambers, 1095 Duane Street. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to receive the budget messages and the proposed budget 
documents for each of the districts for the period from July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019.  
 
This meeting will include a public hearing to receive comments from any person concerning the 
proposed budgets. The committee may deliberate and may take action to approve the proposed 
budgets at this meeting. A copy of the proposed budget may be inspected on or after 5 P.M. 
April 20, 2018 at the Finance Department, 1095 Duane Street or on the City’s website at 
www.astoria.or.us.  
 
This meeting is accessible.  Should language interpretation or other accommodations be 
required, please contact the City Manager's office, (503) 325-5824, 48 hours before the 
meeting. 
 
 Budget Officer 
  Brett Estes, City Manager 
 
 
 
Date:  April 3, 2017 
 
Publish: The Daily Astorian 
 
 April 6, 2018 

http://www.astoria.or.us/

